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For public comment on 2/14/23 closed session item 31. 23-0366 

Please find attached Memorandum of Support for LeeAnne Mila from the El Dorado Wine Grape Growers 

Association. 

Thank You For Your Consideration 

Charlie Cosens - Lone Pine Vineyards 
President - El Dorado Wine Grape Growers Association 
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- El Dorado Wine Grace Growers Association 

Memorandum 

To: Honorable Wendy Thomas, Supervisor District 3 

From: Charl ie Cosens, President El Dorado Wine Grape Growers Association 

RE: LeeAnne Mila 

I am writing in support of LeeAnne Mila for the position of Agricultural 

Commissioner for El Dorado County. 

In my term as President of EDWGGA LeeAnne has shown a commitment 

to our membership. Promptly addressing questions and issues from our 

membership, and regularly attending EDWGGA membership meet ings, 

providing feedback when called on. 

LeeAnne is considered a trusted advisor by our membership, she has 

helped members work through the effects of the Caldor fire as well as t he 

severe frosts experienced last year. 

Her proven commitment to the Ag community along with her institutional 

knowledge of the agricultural industry within El Dorado County make her a 

natural choice for the position of Agricultural Commissioner 

Respectfully 

Charlie Cosens - Lone Pine Vineyards 

President - El Dorado Wine Grape Growers Association 


